
CONSIDERATION OF RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE REVIEW OF THE DRAFT 

FRAMEWORK OF THE CORPORATE PLAN 

 

An extraordinary meeting of the Overview & Scrutiny Committee was held on 9th October to 

review the existing Draft Framework of the Corporate Plan, a number of possible 

recommendations were put forward to be considered by the Committee. The purpose of this 

item is to consider the proposals and formalise recommendations to Cabinet. Please see the 

recommendation proposals listed below: 

 

1. To recommend to Cabinet that two copies of the completed Corporate Plan be placed 

in all Public Library’s across the district, to provide accessibility for members of the 

public without internet access.  

 

2. To recommend that Cabinet share the resident’s survey used to inform the Corporate 

Plan, together with relevant distribution and return metrics, with all Members to help 

verify theme validation. 

 

3. To recommend to Cabinet that consideration be given to renaming the ‘Affordable 

Housing’ theme to ‘Local Homes for Local People’, as this has broader application. 

 

4. To recommend to Cabinet that consideration be given to including reference to 

‘sustainability’ of existing businesses, both in the heading and underlying content of 

the ‘Boosting Business Growth’ theme of the Corporate Plan – “Boosting Business 

Sustainability & Growth” was suggested. 

 

5. To recommend to Cabinet that consideration be given to identifying the specific areas 

in which there are difficulties in doing business in North Norfolk in the Corporate Plan. 

 

6. To recommend that Cabinet agree to the release of the feedback summary from the 

environmental consultation undertaken at Greenbuild. 

 

7. To recommend that Cabinet gives consideration to renaming the ‘Customer Focus’ key 

theme. Suggested options include: People Focused, Resident Focus, Service User 

Focus, etc. 

 

8. To recommend that Cabinet considers adding a descriptor to the Environment Theme 

title such as “Protecting the Environment”. 

 

9. To recommend that Cabinet removes the high level challenge statements from future 

documents, since they had served their purpose in stimulating discussions in each 

work stream. 

 

10. To recommend that Cabinet considers developing progress/success descriptors for 

each Theme alongside performance monitoring and management targets/indicators 

as part of the delivery and action work stage.  

 


